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BY EMAIL  

January 5, 2022 

Kathleen Burke 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
7th Floor, South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
regulatory@hydroone.com 
 
 
Dear Ms. Burke:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) - Former Service Areas of Norfolk 
Power Distribution Inc., Haldimand County Hydro Inc., and Woodstock 
Hydro Services Inc.) 
Application for 2022 Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0033 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
January 4, 2022, requesting an extension to the deadline for the potential filing of a 
notice of motion to review and vary the decision in the above-noted proceeding, from 
January 5, 2022 to January 10, 2022.  

Given the fact that the January 5, 2022 deadline for a notice of motion is based on a 
period that includes three statutory holidays, the OEB grants Hydro One’s request for an 
extension to January 10, 2022. The dates for all other procedural steps set out in the 
Decision and Order remain unchanged.  

 
Yours truly, 

Original Signed By 

Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties in EB-2021-0033 
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